
 

 
December 2024 
 

  
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

 Year 3 and Year 4 Christmas Party  
                          
The Year 3 and 4 Christmas party will take place on Tuesday 17th December. The children 
can come to school dressed in their party clothes for the day. Please be mindful that 
children will still be outside for break and lunchtime. Sensible shoes must be worn but 
they can bring a change of shoes for the party if they wish. 

We would be grateful if you could send in the items specified for your child’s class and we 
will make up a small plate for the children.   Food items can be brought in on Monday 16th 
December. 

  

Party Food  
6 carton drinks / fruit shoot (3GW) 
6 packets of crisps (3LR) 
1 pack of 5/6 cake bars (4JA) 
1 pack of 5/6 mini biscuits (4GR) 
 
Please do not send your child with any nut products. 
 
  

Thank you. 

  

Year 3 and 4 staff 

  

 
                               
 
 

 


